
 
 
 
 
 



Enrollment at Moore High School for Robin Hill Students: 
  

1.​ Please review the attached documents for information on the state’s new 
pathways/graduation requirements for the incoming freshmen.  The documents are:  
“Pathways beginning with cohort 2029” and “Updated Pathways Catalog.”  I will attach a 
link to a video https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kJrO44PWjeA that was shown 
to the 8th grade students at our feeder schools.  This mainly goes over how to 
use the Academic Planner (which Robin Hill students will not have access to this 
year), but if parents are interested in viewing it, it does also go over a few items 
about pathways and course requirements. 

2.​ On or after February 24th:  parents will need to complete a NEW enrollment at this 
website:  https://www.mooreschools.com/enrollment/new-student-enrollment .  A few 
things to note: 

  
-Families who live in both MPS boundaries and NPS boundaries should complete 
a NEW enrollment 
-It is possible that families living within the NPS boundaries may receive a denial 
of their enrollment---WHEN THAT HAPPENS, please contact your student’s 
future counselor and we will notify our enrollment center so that they can 
handle these applications separately from other new enrollments coming in.  We 
will reach out to those families if further steps are necessary to proceed. 
  

3.​ After you have completed the new enrollment, please contact your student’s future 
counselor with the courses your child wants for next year.  Counselors will hand-enter 
these classes in, in lieu of the student academic planner.  (Please wait until AFTER you 
have completed an application for new enrollment before sending your student’s 
courses; if you send it early, we will not have anywhere to input the classes, because 
there will be no enrollment entered in our system). 

  

Below you can find the information our counselors will need.  You can use the attachment 
“Enrollment Handout” to find who your student’s future counselor is and how to contact her.  
Please note that we are moving to a 7-hour day, so students will need to choose 7 courses plus 
two alternates.  If students are enrolling in a sport, they will also be put in a “strength and 
conditioning” period, so the sport will count for 2 periods or electives. 

  
  
                                            ​ Please email the following to your student’s future counselor 
AFTER you have submitted an application for NEW enrollment. 
  

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kJrO44PWjeA
https://www.mooreschools.com/enrollment/new-student-enrollment


Pathway choice is: 
  
Chosen courses are: 

1.​ English OR Honors English (Honors English will require summer reading) 
2.​ Algebra I (OR if they have had Algebra in 8th grade, they can pick Honors Geometry or 

regular Geometry) 
3.​ Physical Science (OR if they had Honors Science in 8th grade, they will pick Honors 

Biology) 
4.​ Oklahoma History AND Moore Success in High School (these are each a semester 

course, and are both required for freshmen) 
5.​ Elective 
6.​ Elective 
7.​ Elective 
8.​ Alternative elective 
9.​ Alternative elective 

  
  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any one of us!  Thank you so much!! 
 
 


